S—

JAN
50-270 15 w4
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Charloter,, w. C. 28201

Gentlemen: : <
. ;‘.-,3

Ve have reviewed yuur letter of January 10, 1974 regarding the indicatiom

of a small loose object ia the Oconee nu:'z reactor vessel lower head,

It is our unders ntthud-thnttthnuotbmdctw

whether the object was generated within the Primary system (a loose part)

or whether it was accidentally left 1n the primary System prior to closure.

Tequested to further evaluate this situation ne later than at the completion

of your 752 power testing program, which we anticipate to be some time
in late February 1974, and report your safety evaluation to us prior teo
above

procesding 80T power, Please provide us with significant new
information and data as 1: 1s developed.
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V. A. Moore, Assistant Dir.. g
for Light Water Reactors 2
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ce: Willtam L. Porter
Duke Power
P. 0. Box 2178
422 South Church Street
Chnrlotta. N. C. 28201
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